18th June 1981
P. Sadler EBq.. .

Ivy Todd,

Northchurch Common, Mre Ju Knapp

BERKHAMSTED, s Jo

Herts. 4/0510/81/JK/SJ
3131 317

Dear Sir,

Vehicle Hérdstanding and Access
127 Lawn Lane, Hemel Hempstead

I refer to my letter of 19th May on the above subject requesting
amendment of the plans to satisfy the requirements of the Chief
Engineer. The statutory period for the determination of this
application has now expired and, as I have not received any response
to my letter it is presumed that you are unwilling to modify the
plans or agree to an extension of the time period. The application
is, therefore, deemed to have been refused, and you are entitled to

appeal to the Department of the Environment as set out in my letter
to you of 31st March.

Yours faithfully,

L

Chief Planning Officer



